
 

 

Seminar / Training News  

ICT Mahidol staff served as the guest speaker in a guidance course of 

the Pre-college Young Artist Music Program at the College of Music 

 

 On 18 January 2023 – Miss Sirirat Wittayakunsatid, Audio-Visual Technical Officer,  

the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), 

served as the guest speaker on the topic “Online Safety” in a guidance course for the students 

in the Pre-college Young Artist Music Program. During the session, Miss Sirirat Wittayakunsatid 

taught all students about how to use social media safely, Personal Data Protection Act (PDPA), 

and internet usage tips, at the Young Artist Music Program Building, College of Music, Mahidol 

University, Salaya. 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/online-safety/  
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